

Ganson Street Baptist Church <church@gansonstreet.org>

Shaw Update August 17, 2022

1 message

Marty & Denise Shaw <m.shaw@worldventure.com>
Reply-To: Marty & Denise Shaw <m.shaw@worldventure.com>
To: Missions Committee <church@gansonstreet.org>

Wed, Aug 17, 2022 at 4:32 PM



Missions Committee

It has been one of the busiest summers for Denise and myself that I can remember. June and July were packed, all with good meetings, but busy none the less. Strategy meetings, individual meetings, and meetings for preparation for the fall. While COVID isn't gone, we anticipate getting back to more of a regular travel.

Marty will be gone from home almost all of September. The end of September he will be in South America with a group looking at a new strategy for a major city center. The early part of October will include two trips in North America and then over to Japan. November will be a trip to Africa. December is a missions leadership meeting. The end of December and the first part of January will see us in Europe. It looks like another 100,000 miles in the air. Please be in prayer for all of the trips, that they will be safe and profitable for God's Kingdom.

We want to thank you for your prayers and giving towards the work in Ukraine.

All together to date people and churches have contributed \$1.2 million to the ongoing efforts there. Please take a few minutes to watch the videos at this link. While Marty hasn't been back in the region since March, never a week goes by without conversations and decisions being made concerning the work there. While it hasn't been used at this point, the Satellite phone is never too far away. Please continue to pray for the work there and the decisions to be made each day.

Marty & Denise Shaw WorldVenture



One of the short videos on the work in Ukraine. You are making an impact!

Donate to the Shaws

Copyright © 2022 Worldventure, All rights reserved.

 $\label{lem:https://www.worldventure.com/explore/details-people.php?name=marty-and-denise-shaw-jr. \\ \&id=a5OF00000004J4wMAE$

Our mailing address is:
Worldventure

20 Inverness Place E.

Englewood, CO 80112-5622

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

